Vote on College’s Contingency Plan Offer
Only dues-paying members are eligible to vote.  Discussion and voting will take place during the CODAA Membership Meeting, Wednesday, August 14th.  While we very much hope everyone will stay for the discussion (which begins at 3:45 pm) before voting, CODAA members who cannot attend the entire meeting will be able to vote at any time during the meeting.  We will also hold voting in the CODAA Office, BIC 2418, from 5:00-8:00 pm immediately following our meeting and also on Thursday, August 15th from 8 am – noon.  Our by-laws do not allow for absentee voting.  
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